




 
 
 
 
 

3. Letters of support 
 

Madison Brunoehler <madi2themax@gmail.com> 
Wed 10/2/2019 10:57 AM 
□ 

Hello Jill, 
 

I am a Voice Actress and YouTube Creator and a former student at Mission College where I 
took classes in the Multi-media Department. 

 
I have spoken at Pierce College in the past at the invitation from Ken Windrum. 

 
Ken has told me about the new Social Media Certificate that will be offered at Pierce College and 
I have looked at the proposed courses. Ken asked that I write to you and let you know what I 
think of this educational lineup. 

 
I do want to tell you as a person that spends a lot of time in the social media world, that I think this 
certificate and training will be very beneficial to students. There is a lot of demand for people who 
understand this world and can produce a product via social media. Someone with skills in this area 
can get a job in a heartbeat. 

 
I will be attending the upcoming Vid Summit in a few weeks. This is where some of the top 
influencers on the planet will be coming together to help each other and I guarantee you that how to 
use social media to the fullest extent will be the top subject. 

 
-- 
Magically, 
Madison 

 
Madison Brunoehler (pronounced: 
brew-nailer) 
YouTube.com/Madi2theMax 
Madi2theMax@gmail.com 

 

Follow me on social media: 
Twitter.com/Madi2theMax 
Instagram.com/Madi2theMax 
TikTok@Madi2theMax 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Megan Moureaux <meganlmoureaux@gmail.com> 
Wed 10/2/2019 10:08 AM 

 
To Educational Planning Members: 

 
A Social Media Certificate would be a great qualification for someone trying to get a job in the 
evolving field of social media. The curriculum has all of the needed topics and is an ideal start for 
someone pursuing this as a career. 

 

Please contact me with any questions or concerns. Thank you, 
Megan Moureaux 
Social Media Specialist II // ESPN 
Journalism Advisory Board 
meganlmoureaux@gmail.com 
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